
 
 

There is no question about it. Cougars are not only being seen in eastern 
North America; some are attempting to recolonize their former habitats.  
Join us for a magnificently illustrated introduction to cougar biology and 
ecology in a broad diversity of habitats where Susan has studied them. 

Tickets: $15 adult, $10 student at www.fairleearts.org 
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Tuesday, October 29, 2019  

6:30 p.m. 

Fairlee Town Hall Auditorium 

75 Town Common Road 

Fairlee, VT 05045 

 

Coming Soon: The Cougar Returns to the East 
A slide show presentation by Susan C. Morse of Keeping Track® 
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